## Seabrook Water Department

PO Box 456 Seabrook, NH 0387 (603)-474-9921

## **MEMORANDUM**

To: William Manzi III; Town Manager

From: Curtis Slayton; Water & Sewer Superintendent,

Date: April 16, 2025

Subject: Recommendation for removing water restrictions

It is the recommendation of the Water & Sewer Superintendent and the Water Departments Chief Operator the water restrictions be removed at this time. The ground water level has recovered, but we may need to revisit this issue if the dry weather returns.

Curtis Slayton; Water & Sewer Superintendent



## Seabrook Water Department Groundwater Treatment Facility

550 Route 107 ~ PO Box 456, Seabrook, NH 03874 Phone: (603) 474-9921

Fax: (603) 474-3399 www.seabrooknh.info

April 9, 2025

To Whom it Concern,

According to the Groundwater Management Plan, (GWMP) that Seabrook maintains, I, George M. Eaton, request that all bans, voluntary or mandatory, be removed. In the future we could be revisiting this issue, as from Feb. 2024 through Feb. 2025 Seabrook is still down a total of 20 inches of rain.

George M. Eaton Chief Operator Seabrook, N.H. Water Dept.